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June 28, 2021  

   

   

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg 

United States Department of Transportation 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE  

Washington, DC 20590  

   

RE: Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) Transportation 
Discretionary Grant  

  

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:  

I am pleased to provide my support for the RAISE grant that has been submitted on behalf of 

"Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project" also know as BAMS.  The primary goals of this 

program is to improve motorist and pedestrian safety along all critical routes that are at a 

accelerating pace, connect the underserved areas to state and local parks and recreation area, 

provide improved access to places of employment, and preserve right of way for future broadband 

improvements to rural communities.  

Baldwin County is the fastest growing County in Alabama and has been since 2011. With this 

rapid growth in migration to the area where over 100 people move to the county every week. 

Baldwin County is the 8th fastest growing Metropolitan Statistical Area in the Country. The county 



is in need of infrastructure projects to keep up with the accelerated growth. Baldwin County is the 

home of Alabama beaches, the number one destination for tourist.  

BAMS will promote safety, environmental concerns and reliability of highway and pedestrian 

transportation through south Baldwin by extending several miles to the Eastern Shore Trail which 

is a non-motorized bicycle and pedestrian facility that is parallel to US-98, CR 65 and CR-20. This 

will connect with the Foley Sports Complex to the southern terminus of the Eastern Shore Trail 

and improve CR-65 from CR-12 north to the Summerdale Industrial Park. This project will be a 

tremendous assist to Baldwin County and greatly needed in the area.  

Please note my support and interest and grant all due and appropriate consideration. If you need to 

reach out to a member of my staff, please contact Patty Etheridge at 202-941-1010 or email her at 

Patty_Etheridge@tuberville.senate.gov. Thank you for your consideration. 

Very Truly Yours, 

 
Tommy Tuberville 

United States Senator  

   

 

mailto:Patty_Etheridge@tuberville.senate.gov
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June 30, 2021 

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg 

Secretary of Transportation 

William S. Stimpson, Chairman • Charles H. Murphy, Vice-Chairman 

James R. Staff, Secretary - Treasurer • John F. Rhodes, Executive Director 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 

Washington, DC 20590 

Re: RAISE Grant Application; Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project (BAMS) 

Dear Secretary Buttigieg: 

On behalf of South Alabama Regional Planning Commission (SARPC), I am pleased to express our 

support for Baldwin County's application for a Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability 

and Equity (RAISE} grant to advance the Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project (BAMS). This grant will 

support comprehensive planning and design to advance long-term goals of improving motorist and 

pedestrian safety along critical routes that are experiencing significant growth, connecting underserved 

areas to state and local park and recreation facilities, providing improved access to employment centers 

and shopping, and preserving right of way for future broadband improvements to rural communities. 

BAMS will progress transportation connections to meet growth and support economic opportunities in 

south Baldwin County by advancing a 10-mile extension of the Eastern Shore Trail, a non-motorized 

bicycle and pedestrian facility, along US-98 and South Hickory Street and by improving County Road 65 

from County Road 10 to Couch Plant Road. Comprehensive planning and design within the project area 

will advance important considerations for transportation connections and environmental planning. 

Baldwin County is the fastest growing county by population growth in Alabama, with an associated 

growing demand for efficient movement of people and goods. Baldwin County continues to lead 

Alabama in incoming migration with over 100 people moving to the county each week. 

For this reason, SARPC endorses this RAISE grant application. We recognize the value of this project and 

the role it plays in improving the safe and reliable operation of our transportation networks for 

commerce, the traveling public, and our community. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important project. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any questions or need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

�1� 
Executive Director, SARPC 

110 Beauregard Street, Suite 207 • Post Office Box 1665 • Mobile, Alabama 36633 • Phone (251) 433-6541 • Fax (251) 433-6009 • http://www.sarpc.org 
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July 2, 2021 

 

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg 

Secretary of Transportation 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 

Washington, DC 20590 

 

Re:  RAISE Grant Application; Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project (BAMS) 

 

Dear Secretary Buttigieg: 

 

On behalf of the South Baldwin Chamber of Commerce 800 business members and the Board of Directors, I 

am pleased to express our support for Baldwin County’s application for a Rebuilding American Infrastructure 

with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) grant to advance the Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project (BAMS). 

This grant will support comprehensive planning and design to advance long-term goals of improving motorist 

and pedestrian safety along critical routes that are experiencing significant growth, connecting underserved 

areas to state and local park and recreation facilities, providing improved access to employment centers and 

shopping, and preserving right of way for future broadband improvements to rural communities. 

 

BAMS will progress transportation connections to meet growth and support economic opportunities in south 

Baldwin County by advancing a 10-mile extension of the Eastern Shore Trail, a non-motorized bicycle and 

pedestrian facility, along US-98 and South Hickory Street and by improving County Road 65 from County Road 

10 to Couch Plant Road. Comprehensive planning and design within the project area will advance important 

considerations for transportation connections and environmental planning. 

 

Baldwin County is the fastest growing county by population growth in Alabama, with an associated growing 

demand for efficient movement of people and goods. Baldwin County continues to lead Alabama in incoming 

migration with over 100 people moving to the county each week.  

 

For this reason, the South Baldwin Chamber of Commerce endorses this RAISE grant application. We 

recognize the value of this project and the role it plays in improving the safe and reliable operation of our 

transportation networks for commerce, the traveling public, and our community. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this important project. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions or need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

President and CEO 









407 East Laurel Avenue 251) 943- 1545

P. O. Box 1750 amir Fax ( 251) 952- 4014

ww w. cityoffoley. orgAlabama 36536 ww. cityoffoley. org

July 01, 2021

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg
Secretary of Transportation
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE
Washington, DC 20590

Re:     RAISE Grant Application; Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project( BAMS)

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

On behalf of the City of Foley, I am pleased to express our support for Baldwin County' s
application for a Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity( RAISE) grant
to advance the Baldwin Area Multimodal Safety Project ( BAMS).  This grant will support
comprehensive planning and design to advance long-term goals of improving motorist and
pedestrian safety along critical routes that are experiencing significant growth,  connecting
underserved areas to state and local park and recreation facilities, providing improved access to
employment centers and shopping, and preserving right ofway for future broadband improvements
to rural communities.

BAMS will progress transportation connections to meet growth and support economic
opportunities in south Baldwin County by advancing a 10- mile extension of the Eastern Shore
Trail, a non- motorized bicycle and pedestrian facility, along US- 98 and South Hickory Street and
by improving County Road 65 from County Road 10 to Couch Plant Road. Comprehensive
planning and design within the project area will advance important considerations for
transportation connections and environmental planning.

Baldwin County is the fastest growing county by population growth in Alabama, with an
associated growing demand for efficient movement of people and goods. Baldwin County
continues to lead Alabama in incoming migration with over 100 people moving to the county each
week.

For this reason, the City of Foley endorses this RAISE grant application. We recognize the value
of this project and the role it plays in improving the safe and reliable operation of our transportation
networks for commerce, the traveling public, and our community.

Thank you for your consideration of this important project. Please do not hesitate to contact me if
you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Ralph G. Hellmich, Mayor

MAYOR Ralph G. Hellmich • CITY ADMINISTRATOR Michael L. Thompson

COUNCIL MEMBERS J. Wayne Trawick • Vera J. Quaites • Richard Dayton • Cecil R. Blackwell • Charles J. Ebert III
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